CLOSURE NOTICE: OVERSUBSCRIBED

one great studio

ONE GREAT STUDIO COMPANY
LIMITED INITIAL PUBLIC OFFERING

One Great Studio Company Limited wishes to advise that its Initial Public
Offering (“IPO") of up to 338,627,439 new ordinary shares has been
oversubscribed. As a result it has decided to close the IPO early as at
August 29, 2023 at 1:00 pm.

The offer has been conducted in compliance with all applicable laws, rules,
and regulations governing public offers and securities transactions. The
necessary filings and disclosures will be made with the relevant regulatory
authorities.

The basis of allotment will be published on the Jamaica Stock Exchange'’s

website at www.jamstockex.com.
The One Great Studio team and the Arranger and Lead

Broker, Barita Investments Limited, wish to thank all
applicants for their support and confidence, making the N

first IPO of the year a rousing success.




